
Update from the PTA:

A huge thank you goes out to everyone who helped with our Holiday Shop this week! This is such a
fun event for our kids and we could not do it without all of the volunteers who gave up their time



every day to help out. A special thank you to Dena Apostolis, Alison Baranek, and Katie O'Brien for
chairing this event once again this year. We hope everyone had a great time!

We have a few volunteer opportunities coming up over the next 2 weeks in our library and STEM
encore classes.

Ms. Green is opening a new "restaurant" in the library this week for our second graders to "taste"
some new books and she is looking for some servers to help out. Please check out the signup
here. Thank you so much for helping us support Ms. Green as she finds new and creative ways to
get our students excited about reading!

Ms. Petridis is also looking for volunteers to help out in STEM this week. First Grade will be
modeling snowflakes! Check out the signup here. For second grade, she is looking for some
volunteers who are able to sew to help make some cat toys designed by our second graders.
Check out the signup here Thank you!

A "Save the Date" flyer went home this week about our upcoming Mother/Son and Father/Daughter
events, coming up on January 20 and February 10 respectively. More information and the link to
buy tickets will be coming out in early January, but mark your calendars now! A signup for
volunteers and donations can be found here: Mother/Son Safari Night; Father/Daughter Sweetheart
Dance

Our last PTA meeting of 2023 is coming up next Tuesday, December 12, at 9:15am in the cafeteria.
Please join us as we hear from Mr. Petsche and Mr. Stretar, as well as our special guest speakers
Mrs. Pruchnicki and Mrs. Macauda, RES school counselors. They will be sharing important
resources for parents and caregivers. Coffee and pastries will be provided. We hope to see you
there!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E48A4A92EA0F58-46721315-library?fbclid=IwAR07D-qGwF8gxHnIAvv-ARNJCPKPoKlaZazf0ALOmMAfRzExNQK1Y8WKNmg#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0848AEAE29ABFBC70-46415301-first#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0848AEAE29ABFBC70-46419132-second#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E4FA5AF22A31-amagical#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E4FA5AF22A31-sweetheart#/


RIPCHO retakes:

Your Retake Day is: Tuesday, December 12th
Your Online Ordering Code is: re2282rich
Your Online Ordering Link is:
https://ripchoprepay.simplephoto.com/prepay/47583001?code=re2282rich
*If you are unable to click on the above link to open the online ordering site, copy and paste the
link to the address bar located at the top of the page.

Please call our Customer Service Department at (216) 631-0664 Ext 28 or Toll Free (800) 686-7427
Ext. 28 if you have any questions. To request a new or updated e-mail blast or if you are having
difficulties with the e-mail blast you have received, contact our Data Department at
nailah@ripchostudio.com.

Thank you for working with Ripcho Studio. Have a great day, all day!
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